From: Todd Enders

To: Wr401program
Subject: Please remove the lower Klamath dams
Date: Monday, February 4, 2019 7:36:21 PM

Dear Water Board,

I am a Moss Beach resident and member of the Pillar Point fishing community of California citizens in Half Moon
Bay, whose business and family rely upon a vibrant Pacific Salmon fishery to feed our state and earn a living to pay
our taxes, and keep our community strong.

I am also a lifelong recreational fisherman, who wants more wild and undammed rivers in California to create
recreation for all.

Finally, I an an American, who wants obsolete destructive dams removed so there is still a planet left for my
children.

Please remove the lower Klamath dams.
Sincerely,
Todd Enders

887 Etheldore St
Moss Beach, CA 94038
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